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 AICELLO CORPORATION 

 Wataru Makino 
 President 

 
 

Basic Agreement for Transfer of the Capillary Direct Film and 
Emulsion business for Screen Printing 

 

 

This is to announce that AICELLO CORPORATION has reached a basic agreement to transfer its 

capillary direct film and emulsion business for screen printing to MURAKAMI CO., LTD. (Head 

office: 3-10, 5-Chome, Yokokawa, Sumida-ku, Tokyo. President: Hirotaka Murakami).  

We express We express our deepest appreciation for your many years of patronage and support in this 

business. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

The transfer of business is scheduled to be completed in September 20, 2019. For details concerning 

the transfer process, etc., please inquire with the sales representative at AICELLO CORPORATION.   

If claims and debts of our company still exist after the transfer of business, MURAKAMI CO., LTD. 

will in no way inherit such claims and debts. 

 


